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Hi Everyone,
Welcome to Basketball for 2016!

The Pioneer Primary Basketball Competition starts the week of the 16th May 2016.
That is Week 3 of this term.

We have a Year 7/8 mixed team that will play on Mondays after school and a Year
5/6 boys team which will play on Wednesdays after school.

PARENT HELP REQUIRED - Manager & Scorer

Each team will need 2 parent helpers. 1 to manage the subs from the players bench
and 1 to assist with scoring each week.

Without this support we will be unable to play in the competition - please let me know
asap if you can assist with these jobs.

DRAWS

As soon as the draws are out | will forward them to you via email and get them
posted on our school web site. Alternatively, you can check them on the Pioneer
Basketball website.

WHAT TO WEAR
Players are asked to wear sports shorts (not school uniform shorts) and if possible
sports shoes/trainers and the basketball singlet they will be issued with each week.

Player Singlets

« Will be issued each week on the day of games.

« Need to be returned to Rach in Room 4 BEFORE SCHOOL the following day.

« There will be a washing basket and sign off sheet for players to return singlets
to outside Room 4.

This is important as they need to be washed and ready for the next team - we share them!

OTHER INFORMATION

« Players need to be at Pioneer 15 minutes before games.

« Players need to bring their own drink bottle and take it to the players bench
with them at the beginning of their game.

« Parents are asked to view games from the baselines - the bench is reserved
for players and team managers.
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TRAINING/COACHING
Starts on Tuesday 03/05/16 after lunch eating on the basketball court with Matt
(Pioneer coach) and myself.

PAYMENT

Player costs are $55 per player and will need to be paid to the school office by
Friday 9th May or arrangement for payments to be made with the school office.
Thank you if you've paid them already.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you need further information or have any
questions. | will have information on the Room 4 window and the Pioneer website will
have up-to-date information once the competition starts.

Thanks for supporting out players this season.
Rach Howard



